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Directors Familiarization Programs 
 

As required by provisions of Section 178 of the Companies Act, 2013 (the “Act”) and the SEBI 

(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 as amended from time to 

time, the Company is required to develop a Familiarisation Programme for the Independent 

Directors of the Company. 

 

The Company will impart Familiarisation Programmes for new Independent Directors 

inducted on the Board of the Company. 

 

The Familiarisation Programme of the Company will provide information relating to the 

Company, its Business Divisions, industry, business model of the Company, geographies in 

which Company operates, etc. The programme also intends to improve awareness of the 

Independent Directors on their roles, rights, responsibilities towards the Company. Further, 

the Familiarisation Programme should also provide information relating to the financial 

performance of the Company and budget and control process of the Company. 

 

The Chairman or Managing Director or such other authorised officer(s) of the Company shall 

lead the Familiarisation Programme on aspects relating to business / industry. The Chief 

Financial Officer or such other authorised officer(s) of the Company may participate in the 

programme for providing inputs on financial performance of the Company and budget, 

control process, etc. 

 


